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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We cannot tell  you how wonderful it has been to see you all  back! The children have settled back in amazingly well, and it has been 
wonderful to see them enjoying learning and spending time with their friends. We would like to say a wholehearted THANK YOU to all  
of our parents and carers for supporting the smooth return through following our requests, such as wearing face coverings and for your 
positivity about returning. This has definitely been helpful in helping the children settle back in. 

This week everyone should have received a parents’ evening letter to give you a time on March 24th or 25th. Last time we saw over 98% 
of parents, and we would love to beat this number! Our Catch-Up clubs begin on Monday 15th March. Please make sure you know if/
when your child is attending. Due to bubbles, these are strictly invite only. Please contact us about breakfast club and/or 6 o’clock club 
if you are experiencing any booking issues, please remember booking for 6 o'clock club must be made before 12pm on Friday for the 
following week. 

We appreciate the concerns regarding the cold temperature, unfortunately, as you are aware we by law must comply with the COVID-

19 regulations and allow windows and doors open for constant ventilation, we encourage children to wear extra layers 
with the school uniform to ensure they are not cold during school time. 

You should have received or shortly be receiving a letter about completing this year’s census. It is really important that 
everyone completes this as it affects how much funding Newham gets. Please come in and speak to us in the office if 
you need a hand with it and we will  do our best to help. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Mansfield 

Easter Raffle  

Raffle tickets are now on sale in your child's class for our annual Easter Egg Raffle! Tickets 
cost 25p each or 5 for £1. All  proceeds go to the school fund, which is used for projects in 
school, such as buying library books or playground equipment. All  Easter eggs are donated 

by members of school staff, so a big thanks to them for their support. We will  draw the win-
ners on 1st April , and the winners will  be given their prizes to bring home.  Good Luck Every-

Medical Appointments 

Please continue to avoid appointments during the school day . Due to us having to maintain the safety of the bubbles, if your child has 
an appointment during school time (please note this should only be a hospital or specialist appointment or an emergency) then they 

cannot be collected / dropped off mid-session. All  collection must be at 12:00 or 1:00 (with prior notice), any children attending a 
morning appointment should be dropped back to school at 12:55pm (having eaten lunch). Evidence must be provided to the school. 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding.   

Red Nose Day—Comic Relief  

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 19th March and this year it’s never felt more important to have some fun and raise money to support 
people l iving incredibly tough lives. We need the “power of funny” to turn laughs into lasting change. This year will  be slightly different, 

as we are unable to sell  red noses in school, so we will  contribute by wearing red on the day and taking donations via SchoolMoney.  
Please do not send your children with coins on Friday. Wear Red to save lives!  



   

 

AM— Tabina                               PM— Shabbir         

RDR— Adam                                RM— Umar     

RF— Antonia-Maria                   RS— Alisha           

1K— Lewis                                   1C— Emily           

1M— Tauras                               1D— Nathaniel       

2L— Naveed                               2B— Sufi       

2R— Joshua                                2M— Yasmine            

3B— Nabiha                               3G— Farha              

3H— Chace                                3L— Amirah          

4C— Fatima H                           4N— Mya              

4B— Dovydas                            4A— Yusuf       

5C— Michael                             5B— Ilhaam       

5W— Sofia                                 5L—Bola           

6I— Mia                                      6K— Meherin                     

6U— Rasil                                    6B— Hale             

LST1— Aiden                             LST2 — Tune                   

Pupil of the Week 

Family Support 

Family Support services are available on Monday—Thursday, between 
9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) Family support can help with a varie-
ty of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: 
Health and Wellbeing advice, Emotional Support, Employment and Train-
ing ,Housing and Benefit advice, Community Participation, Child Develop-

ment, Safety at Home ,Free Early education , Parenting pro-
grammes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will  benefit 
from any of the services on offer you can contact the Family Support 

Worker on - Mobile number: 07494749890  

Forest School - Monday 8th March 

The usual Forest School sessions will begin again the week commencing Monday 8th March: 

Monday - Year 1 girls group every Monday     Tuesday - Year 4 - see timetable       Wednesday—Year 3 - see timetable 

Please send children to school with suitable seasonal outdoor clothing, including wellies and waterproofs, on their Forest School Day 
days. 

Scholastic Book Club  

Scholastic Book Club is up and running!  

For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will  earn 
20p in Scholastic Rewards. Please place your order online by March 25th, 
2021. Books will  be delivered to school, AFTER THE ORDERS ARE CLOSED 
on March 25th. Please note that this offer is to order real paper-based 

books, not digital versions.  

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/curwen/digital-book-club to 
browse the latest books and order online. 

RockStars TimeTables 
Since the beginning of the year, children have all worked really hard in 

representing their classes to become ultimate TT warriors. Unfortunately 
due to lockdown, we thought it was a good idea to pause the tourna-

ment so that we can continue to enjoy and celebrate the tourna-
ment once we were back at school. We are pleased to announce the 
tournament will  now resume, so please support you child/children to 

keep practising their times tables  

Next Week’s Fixtures 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/curwen/digital-book-club

